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THE CAPITAL BROADCASTING COMPAWN/A¥ef - Telephone 2639 - ANNAPOLIS, MD.
May 25, 1949

Mr. Ernest R, Cooper
438 Bast 21st St,

; Brooklyn 26
N7 New York
Dear Mr, Cooper:
Thank you very much for your report on the reception from
WHAV¥ on April 20, 1949. I am happy to acknowledge the receipt of the report
and to verify same,
Good luck in your search for new stations.
Very truly yours,
oy
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